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Terry and Janet Dempsey were guests of honor, re-
ceiving the club’s Service to Agriculture Award.
Denny Schmidt, above left, emceed the presentation.
Speakers were Sharon Gulden, above right; Richard
Salvati, right; foster daughter Christine Kotten, below
left; and son Matthew Dempsey.

Beth Fluegge presented the Service to Agriculture
Award to the Dempseys, above. Janet and Terry had
the last word—and last laugh—bottom left. The

Dempseys paused for a photo with their family and program speakers after
the banquet. Seated, from left: granddaughter Emma, daughter-in-law
Anne, grandson Ethan, Janet, Terry, and foster daughter Christine Kotten.
Standing: son Matthew, friends Sharon Gulden and Richard and Sylvia
Salvati, and foster grand-kids Jenny and Josh Kotten.

Hub Club Annual 
Meeting & Banquet 

Look for more banquet/meeting photos on other pages

About 110 Hub Club mem-
bers and guests enjoyed a
delicious meal and fun pro-
gram at the Country Club
Monday evening.










